
 

Nursery Summer 1 – Spring into summer 
Topic Overview 
In this topic, we will continue to look at the world around us. Using a range of texts, we will explore the weather, how to dress ourselves and how we 
have changed over the years. We will continue to have a range of mark making opportunities and look at identifying a range of graphemes in the 
books we use. Together we will be scientists, looking at the changes we can see around us, such as how we have grown, how the flowers continue to 
grow and look at how fruits decompose. This term we have a focus tasting fruits and vegetables, so please ensure you check your child’s Arbor 
account and ensure the EYFS Tasting has been accepted or declined, so that your child can fully experience all activities. 
Big Bang Day! Taking place on Tuesday 16th April 2024 
On our Big Bang Day, we will be exploring the concept of growing and changing. As a part of this, we ask if parents can please send in a picture of 
their child as a baby. If you do not want to send in a physical copy, this can be sent electronically through the office to pass on to Miss Taylor. 
Throughout the day we will look at the pictures and try to figure out who it is in the photos. We ask that the child’s first name is put on the reverse of 
the picture, as we would love to make a classroom display using the images. They will then be returned at the end of term. 

                    

Key Texts 

 

 


